6/18/12

State of Wyoming Mail - Fwd: FW:

Fwd: FW:

Joe Girardin <joe.girardin@wyo.gov>

To: Kim Waring <kim.waring@wyo.gov>

——— Forwarded message -——-——--
From: Cory Jensen <CoryJ@precorp.coop>
Date: Mon, Jun 18, 2012 at 8:04 AM

Subject: FW: FIL
To: "joe.girardin@wyo.gov' <joe.girardin@wyo.gov> ED

From: Cory Jensen

Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 8:01 AM
To: ‘joe.girardin@wy.gov'

Subject:

To whom it may concern,

| withdraw my objection to the croell issues on shell creek.

Mon, Jun 18, 2012 at 9:58 AM

Note: Privileged/Confidential information may be contained in this message and may be subject to legal privilege. Access to this E-mail by anyone other than the
intended is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not use, copy, distribute or deliver to
anyone this message (or any part of its contents) or take any action in reliance on it. In such case, you should destroy this message, and notify usimmediately. If you have
received this email in emor, please notify usimmediately by e-mail or telephone and delete the e-mail from any computer. If you or your employer does not consent to
internet E-mail messages of this kind, please notify usimmediately. All reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure no viruses are present in this E-mail. As our
company cannot accept responsibility for any less or damage arising from the use of this E-mail or attachments we recommend you subject these to your virus checking
procedures prior to use. The views, opinions, conclusions and other information expressed in this electronic mail are not given or endorsed by the company unless
otherwise indicated by an authorized representative independent of this message.

Joe Girardin, Paralegal

Environmental Quality Council

The information provided in this communication is confidential and protected, may be attorney client privileged, may constitute inside
information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately at 307-777-7170.

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=4e3478e4bb&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=1380051488143eae
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